PRAYER LIST

Miriam Crow
Martha Davis
Larry Wilson

Lance & Linda Wilson
Mike & Teri McGaha

Doris Becknell
Harvie Ann Wilkins and grandsons,
Kingston and Lee

Don & Emily Shields
Louise Gilstrap
Zach Camp
Mary Bishop
Peggy McDowell

Leitha Ford
Sandy Turner’s brother,
Glen Leggett, cancer
Ronnie & Frances Atkins
Chuck & Rianne Wilkins Family

Dean Brown, (Afib issues)
Anna Bishop (broken ankle)

Carol Poteat (Chemo treatments)

David & Donna Pittman’s son,
Marche

Annette Johnson (UTI)
Marion Reed (Colon Cancer)

Mark & Freida Smith & Kelly
(daughter)

Our nation and its leaders
Our church and its leaders

NURSING HOME
Dee Orcutt

Sympathy is extended to
Stephens family in the death
of Carron Stephens

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS

Rosie Malone 1
Jane Mahaffey 3
Peggy Morris 4
Kathy Stacey 8
Ginger Lee 19
Rianne Wilkins 23
Bobbie Harris 27

éLOTH ES CLOSET

““. J

OPEN THURSDAY :’,‘ 37

10am - 12 noon :

9321 Hwy 9
Inman, S.C. 29349

AUGUST

W.0.W.

MEETING

A ministry for widows, single
and divorcee ladies

IS CANCELLED

J.O.Y.CLUB
MEETING

September 3, 2025
Family life center
11:00a.m.
Covereddishlunch

1

JEOLYL Clubl@©utreach

Help
the Elderly Project

Needed Items:
canned goods, soap, toothpaste,
deodorant, dish detergent,
cleaning supplies,
washing pods for clothes

to donate see Roger & Cathy Burgess

Continue to bring items for our
“Help the elderly project” Some good
things have been happening for them and
we hope to share more information soon.
Deodorants, soap, toothpaste and
toothbrushes, as well as, shaving cream
and razors are always needed. They
always need canned goods, as well as,
dish detergent and cleaning supplies due
to demand. If each of us do a small part
together it become a lot of help.

‘ALL DONA‘I‘IONS

A LOOK AHEAD
HOMECOMING
New Prospect Baptist Church
Sunday, October 5, 2025
Celebrating 205 years of ministry
1820-2025
Guest Preacher: Rev. Bill Harris




NEVER SIGN ANYTHING

Beware of scammers, sometimes
posing as salespeople, offering "free”
services or gifts. They may be trying to
trick you into signing up for hospice
care without your knowledge.

Here's how it works:

1. Scammers text, call, email, post
fake ads, or even knock on your
door.

They offer "free"” gifts or in-home
perks, like cooking or cleaning
services, protein shakes, medical
equipment, or groceries.

In exchange, they may ask for
your Medicare Number and ask
you to sign a paper.

They're tricking you into signing
up for hospice care, so they can
fraudulently bill Medicare for
services in your name.

Remember: Never give out your
Medicare Number and don't sign
anything for free services — it's a
scam.




